
Drop-off your molded EPS#6 Styrofoam 
packaging during these dates at:

Last drop-off date for 2016: 
October 23 through November 6, 2016

TM

291 S. Main St.

Funded by the Lorain County 
Solid Waste Management District

No peanuts or 
food service 
StyrofoamTM

accepted.
Mon.-Sat. 8am-7pm; Sunday 10am-5pm
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